Hintz Applauds Governor Evers’ Veto of Rigged GOP Maps
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OSHKOSH —1In response to Governor Evers’ veto of legislative Republicans’ gerrymandered
maps, Rep. Hintz issued the following statement:

“I‘apblaud Governor Evers for vetoing legislative Republicans’ Gerrymander 2.0. For the last
decade, our state has suffered the damaging effects of Republicans’ gerrymandered 2011

maps. The maps passed by legislative Republicans last week would make Wisconsin’s
gerrymander even worse.

“By vetoing Republicans’ rigged maps, Gov. Evers is putting the people of Wisconsin ahead of
partisan politics. Wisconsinites deserve a functioning democracy, and that starts with ensuring
the people can choose their elected officials and hold them accountable.”




